
In September, you will be in Darwin Class. 

Our class is named after Charles Darwin 

Miss Durston will be your class teacher. 

 

 Hello! It’s me again! 

Miss Durston 

 

I am excited to be your class teacher in September when you return 
to school and join me again, this time as Y6 pupils. We will be the 
first ever Darwin Class (Y6).  We already know each other well but 
some things will be a little different.  

 

I look forward to working with you again to support you in your 
learning and welcoming any new Y6 pupils who are joining us. 

Although you know me quite a bit already, here are some little 
facts: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely 
summer and I am really 
looking forward to seeing you 
again in September!  

Favourite: 

• Colour - Blue 
• Animal - Flamingo 
• Book/ Author – The Harry Potter 

Series by JK Rowling 
• Beach – Watergate Bay 
• Hobby- Surfing 

 

Dislikes: 

• Food – Brussel Sprouts 
• Animal – Frogs 


